
 

CITY OF WALTHAM 
 MASSACHUSETTS 

BOARD OF HEALTH 

                                                       
 

 JOHN P. ZUPPE 

 DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH  

 

 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  

   
    
  
 
  

 
  
 
  
  
   

 
 

Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes  
 

March 27, 2018 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 

John Zuppe was not present. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting (February 27, 2018) were reviewed and approved 

by the Board. 

 

The following items were discussed: 

 

 

 1. Visterra, Inc., 275 Second Avenue, Waltham.  Request for   

            Recombinant DNA Permit was approved by the Board. 

 

  2.     The Board was informed that Kabab & Tandoor, 315 Moody Street,  

           Waltham, has been inspected and had no violations.  

 

  

 3.       The Board was informed that Wilson’s Diner, 507 Main Street,  

     Waltham, has been inspected and had no violations. 

  

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM. 

 

 

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 24, 2018 at 5:00 PM. 
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